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As a life long farmer and operator of a Century Farm/Ranch, I implore you to vote no 

on this overzealous bill.  Farming and Ranching are hard enough without added rules 

and regulations written by people that have no clue what goes on at the farm, and or 

the costs of production, repairs, equipment, and a variety of other cost.  We do not 

need any more regulation or our farms and ranches. 

 

PLEASE VOTE NO ON HB2548  


